
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The City Council of the City of Newark, Texas will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, March 21st, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at City of Newark Municipal Building, 209 
Hudson Street, Newark, Texas 76071, to consider and act upon the following: 

 
Preliminary Plat submission request from PMB Rolling V Land LP., for 
property located in the City’s Extraterritorial Jurisdiction, 52.982 Acres out 
of the Alexander Black Survey, Abstract No. 72, and the Jacob Moffatt 
Survey, Abstract No. 554, Wise County Texas.  

 
You may attend the meeting and make comments for or against the requested item.  
You may also send written comments before the date of the meeting to City Secretary 
Jenni Moore, City of Newark, PO Box# 156, Newark, Texas 76071 or by email 
jmoore@newarktexas.com. 

 


